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Dear Secretariat for Review of Freedom of Speech,

Thank-you for copying to me the letter of the Hon Robert French AC dated 8 February 2019 and
attached draft recommendation with respect to A Model Code, both of which the College has
reviewed carefully.

The College supports the draft Model Code which we believe strikes a clear, cogent and
appropriate balance between the competing priorities involved in this review.

Subject to any major amendments which might emerge from next stages of the consultation
process, as yet unknown, the College will implement the Model Code in the manner
recommended.

Kind regards,

NEVILLE CARTER
Chief Executive Officer

2 Chandos Street, St Leonards NSW 2065
Direct 02 9965 7030
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